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COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE REPORT 

FROM THE MEETING HELD OCTOBER 12, 2017 
 
For the Council Meeting of October 26, 2017, the Committee recommends the following: 
 

1. Land Use Procedures Bylaw Amendments – Temporary Use Permits Notification  
 

 That Council direct staff to amend the Storefront Cannabis Retailer Rezoning Policy to 
 specify that Temporary Use Permit applications require the notification distance for 
 Council's opportunity for public comment be 100 metres. 

 


